
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 13, 2020 
 
 
Dear Forreston Families, 

Last week we released our process to self-certify your child is free from COVD-19 symptoms prior to 
daily building entry. Just five days later, Skyward Student Management System released a wellness 
screening tool to fulfill this same requirement, making an easier process for families. 

Therefore, you will no longer find a google link to a student symptom screening form on our district 
website. Instead, you will find the self-certification form in your skyward account, titled ‘WELLNESS 
SCREENING’. This is the same account which you access registration, student grades, and other school 
information. The great news is this wellness screening pairs the process down from 8 questions to only 
2, saving you time in the mornings. 

If you do NOT have a skyward account, please call your school building as soon as possible to obtain a 
username and password. Alternatively, you may email fvdistrict221@fvdistrict221.org and provide your 
child’s school and phone number, and a staff member will contact you. 

We encourage all parents to download the Skyward Family Access mobile app to your device. You may 
also find Skyward by accessing the district website www.fvdistrict221.org and clicking quick links, 
Skyward. The attached document provides step by step directions to complete the WELLNESS 
SCREENING. 

We do want to apologize for any confusion between the two systems. However, we do believe you will 
find the Skyward wellness screening tool more user-friendly. Please take the time to become familiar 
with this process and make sure it works correctly BEFORE our first day of school, this coming 
Wednesday, August 19th. Please remember, you must complete the screening for EACH student by 7:00 
a.m. each morning. 

Please practice submitting your two questions each day to make sure the system works for you. The 
system will allow one submission every 24 hours. Should you have any questions please contact your 
school office. 

We look forward to having our students return next week! 

 

Mrs. Smith 
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